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16 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

KS2 Choir have been invited to sing at three Christmas Events in December. Please could we ask you to read the letter 

very carefully and fill in the permission form as appropriate for your child?  

 

1. CHRISTMAS FAYRE 1ST DECEMBER 4.00 pm – 4.20 pm. KS2 Choir will be singing at the Christmas Fayre on 

Friday December 1st. We will be singing outside the hall at 4.00 pm for approximately 20 minutes. If it is raining 

then we will be inside the hall, near the Christmas tree. Children do not need to be in school uniform and can wear 

Christmas hats. We will meet outside the hall, near the Year 6 classrooms, at 3.50 pm ready to sing at 4.00 pm. 

Singing will finish at approximately 4.20 pm. Please note, parents should accompany their children and will 

be responsible for them at all times. 

 

2. VILLAGE CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTS SWITCH ON 6TH DECEMBER 4.45 pm-5.05 pm KS2 Choir are invited to 

sing at the Village Light Switch on outside Café Greywood on Wednesday 6th December. We will meet outside the 

Café at 4.35 pm ready to sing at 4.45 pm. Singing should be finished at 5.05 pm approximately. Children should 

be wrapped up warm and can wear Christmas hats if they wish to. Please note, parents should accompany 

their children and will be responsible for them at all times. 

 

3. COURTYARD SHOPPING EVENING 7TH DECEMBER 5.00 PM – 5.20 pm KS2 Choir will be singing at the 

shopping evening at the Courtyard Craft Centre, Huntick Road, Lytchett Minster, BH16 6BA. We will meet at 4.50 

pm, ready to sing between 5.00 pm and 5.20 pm. Please note that parking is limited at the venue and the 

organisers have recommended car sharing, if possible. Children should be wrapped up warm and can wear 

Christmas hats if they wish to. Please note, parents should accompany their children and will be responsible 

for them at all times. 

 

Miss Wells and Mrs Markham will be meeting the children at each events and taking a register. It is vital 

we know who is joining us so please indicate that your child will / will not be attending these events on 

the online form, using the link below. The closing date is Monday 27th November at 9.00 am. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/VhKs708J54 

 

Please could you also indicate whether you give permission for your child to be photographed at all of the 

events they attend and for the images to appear on our school website.   

 

Lastly, there will be no KS2 Choir rehearsal on Thursday 7th and Thursday 14th December. 

 

Many thanks for your support! 

Kind regards 

Kerry Wells and Mrs Markham 

Choir leaders 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/VhKs708J54

